BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD
TOWN HALL ANNEX
BELLINGHAM, MASSACHUSETTS

Regular Meeting of December 14, 1978

Members Present: John P. Murray, Chairman

Sergio Rotatori, Vice~Chairman, Clerk
Gerald R. Brisson

Normand Langlais

Chairman Murray opened the meeting at 8:15 P.M.

On a Brisson-Langlais motion a bill in the amount of $149.34 to Philip B. Herr
& Assoclates for Sepias Topo Maps was unanimously approved.

Gerald Burke representing the developers of Horseshoe Drive subdivision told the
Board that Sampson had gone to the Board of Health that Monday evening. Nothing
had been decided. Burke felt the Board of Health should at least give them .
something in writing indicating what they objected to in the plans. Board of
Health has written to the Planning Board stating that they needed more time
to study the plan. Burke requested another extention of time. On a Langlais-
Brisson motion the Board voted unanimously to grant an extension of time to
Januwary 12, 1979.

A subscription to Massachusetts Advocate will be sought by the Secretary.

Budgets were gone over. It was decided to seekthe purchase of a map file cabinet
Permission will be sought to have the file, if approved, located in the meeting
room in the annex where the Planning Board's meetings are conducted.

Secretary salary was discussed and it was decided that a 7% increase would be
sought.

Board also held a discussion on seeking a $300/year salary for the Board membersh.
Murray and Brisson both felt that the Board was participating more actively in
the new subdivisions. No mileage has ever been sought by Board members. Secretary
will submit the budgets to the Finance Committss.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:45 P.M. on a Langlais-Brisson motion, unanimous.

Respectfully submitted,

Sergio Rotatori, Clerk
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